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English:  
This week the children will create a setting for their own Harry Potter story. Once the children have created a 
setting, they will work on creating characters and write character descriptions.  This is all in preparation for 
children to write their own magical stories.   
 
 

Spellings:    
The focus this week will be on their Star Spellings. The children will bring home a list of spellings that they will 
need to learn for Monday 16th December.  
The children have brought home words from a poem to learn for our Christmas Concert.  They need to learn 
their lines off by heart.  
 

Maths: 
This week the children will be continuing with Multiplication and Division.  The children will bring together 
their knowledge of multiplying and dividing by 7 in order to become more fluent in the 7 times-table. Children 
will construct fact families and use concrete and pictorial representations to make links between 
multiplication and division. 

Homework: 
Homework will be sent out on Wednesdays and needs to be returned to school by the following Monday.  
This week’s homework will include an English activity and a Mathematics activity.  There will be further 
information given with regards to your child’s homework on Wednesday.  
Please ensure that your child is reading regularly at home to an adult and that this is recorded in the reading 
record book – Thank you.  

 

Other Matters: 

• Swimming continues on Wednesdays.  Please ensure children have the correct kit for swimming.  

• Our class book for this term is, ‘Harry Potter and the Philosopher's Stone’ by J.K Rowling. If your child 
would like to bring in the book, that would be great.  

• The children will have their PE lesson on Monday and Fridays, they will need to remember to bring 
their PE kit in on those days.  

• Please encourage your child to access TTRS at least three times a week.  

• Wednesday 11th December – Christmas Lunch 

• Thursday 12th December – Pantomime 

• Friday 13th December – Christmas Fair. 

• My email address is a.brech@tssfirst.co.uk should you need to contact me.  
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